
THE MINUTES OF THE COMMITTEE MEETING OF NEYLAND CRICKET 
CLUB HELD IN THE COMMITTEE ROOM OF THE ATHLETIC CLUB ON 
THURSDAY 9TH NOVEMBER 2006. 
 
Present: R Bellerby 
               J P Edwards 
               A Hansen 
               M J Rees 
 
Apologies: M C Jones. 
                    
The Minutes of the meeting held on Thursday 12th October 2006 were read, 
confirmed and signed as a true record. 
 
Matters Arising 
1 Stopcock – this had still to be brought to the attention of the Stand Committee. 
2 The Secretary had thus far omitted to respond to the letter received from the County 
Club regarding the Club’s proposed playing arrangements for 2007 but had drafted a 
response which he proposed to post the following day. 
 
Financial Report 
 
Matters relating to club finances will not be made available online. For further 
information members may contact the club treasurer. This can be done through the 
management committee section of this website. 
 
Ground & Maintenance 
Nothing to report. 
 
 
Correspondence 
1 Correspondence had been received from the Pembroke County Club in relation to: 
i  the availability of Youth & Junior Cricket gear through the Lords Taverners and 
potential funding of the purchase of nets and artificial wickets through that same body   
ii the 2007 Indoor League – the competition was likely to be held at the Tenby 
Leisure Centre – entry fee £60.00. It was agreed that due to college commitments the 
Club should enter only one side in the competition 
iii the proposed appointment of a part-time dedicated Cricket Development Officer 
for the County of Pembrokeshire – closing date for applications – 15th November 
2006. 
2 Correspondence had been received from the Sports Development Officer, 
Pembrokeshire Sports Council concerning a Good Practice & Child Protection 
Course, which had been held at County Hall on 12th October 2006. 
3 Correspondence had been received from Neyland Town Council inviting the Club to 
send a representative to: 
i the Service of Remembrance at the War Memorial, Neyland on Sunday 12th 
November 2006 
In relation to the latter it was agreed that Brian Phelan should be approached with a 
view to representing the Club in the wreath laying ceremony. 



ii a Christmas Miscellany Concert to be held at the Bethesda Chapel on Sunday 3rd 
December 2006. 
 
Athletic Club Redevelopment 
Nothing to report. 
 
 
AOB    
The date of the Annual General Meeting was fixed for Thursday 14th December 2006 
at 7.45pm. It was proposed and duly seconded that the following Officers should be 
re-elected en bloc: 
President – J P Edwards 
Treasurer – R Bellerby 
Secretary – M J Rees 
It was further proposed by the Hon Secretary and seconded by the Committee that 
whilst membership fees should remain the same subscription fees (including match 
fees) should be as follows in 2007: 
 
Seniors  
Subscriptions - £12.00 per annum 
Match Fees - £2.50 
 
Juniors 
Subscriptions - £6.00 
Match Fees - £1.00 
 
AOB 
1 The Hon Treasurer advised those present that Tesco had re-introduced their sports 
voucher for schools initiative.  
 
There was no any other business accordingly the meeting was declared closed after 
confirming that the date of the next meeting would be fixed at the forthcoming AGM. 
 
 
 
SIGNED:………………………………………… 
 
 
DATED:………………………………………….  
           


